
Dear Parents / Carers,
Welcome back to the beginning of
the Autumn term and our new look
newsletter!  I set myself a summer
holiday challenge to make it more
modern!  
We started the term with positivity
and keenness . Then we were filled
with sadness when we heard the
sad news of the Queen's passing
last Thursday.  
Last Friday Reverend Bull did a
special service for the children in
church to talk about the impact of
her reign.
Over the next few pages you will
find information about events,
reminders, positive rewards and
some of our usual features like
attendance and key dates.
Wishing you a wonderful
weekend.


Mrs Emma Harding
Headteacher

FORTNIGHTLY 
NEWSLETTER

Monday 19th
September - Bank
Holiday - school
closed
Every Friday - you
are invited to join us
in church for
worship

Friday 16th September 2022






Mr Logan 
Hi! I'm Mr Logan, the new Year 3 teacher and curriculum lead.  I’ve loved the
start to my time at Bredbury St Mark’s. I’ve been made to feel extremely
welcome by all the staff, children and parents and I’m really looking forward
to the year ahead!


Miss Grayson 
Hello! I am Miss Grayson, the new Year 6 teacher. I’m very excited to start
the year at St Mark’s with the children in my class, and we have already had
a fantastic start to the year. The children look brilliant in their grey jumpers
and have been working hard already to be role models for the younger
children. I feel very lucky to have been welcomed into the St Mark’s family
and feel like I have already been here forever! 


Miss Whitehead
Hi I am Miss Whitehead the new EYFS teacher, I have absolutely loved
getting to know our class so far and we have already made a great start
settling into our school routines. I am so pleased with how each child has
taken on the big change of either starting nursery or moving up to
reception. I am looking forward to seeing how much progress we all make
together and having lots of fun along the way.  

Meet our new staff.



Is your child in Year 6?
It's now time to apply for your child's high school place. 
 Applications close on the 31st October 2022.  It's vial you
apply now to secure a place at your chosen High school.
This link will take to you to the application page:
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application-processs-secondary-
school




Is your child in
Nursery?

Applications are now open for Reception places.
We are the only One Form Entry Primary school in
the local area.  We pride ourselves on the personal

touch where  all staff know all the children.
Follow the link below to apply:

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application-
process-primary-school

https://www.st-marks.stockport.sch.uk/uploads/556/grade/8148001_grade_file.pdf
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application-process-primary-school


Autumn Term Clubs
Tuesday: Manchester United Federation 
3.15-4pm
Years 3-6


Wednesday: ESC Sport's coaches
3.15-4.30pm
Rec-Year 2


Thursday: ESC Sport's coaches
3.15-4.30pm
Year 3-Year 6






Key dates for
your diary

Every Friday: Join us in church for worship
Monday 19th September: Bank Holiday - school closed
Friday 14th October: Year 4/5 class assembly
Friday 21st October: Break up for half term
Monday 31st October: INSET - school closed
Tuesday 1st November: School opens






This weeks stars of the week are:
Nursery: Lyla

Reception: Bella
Year 1: Millie

Year 2: Rhianne
Year 3: Ciara

Year 4/5: Lucy
Year 6: Aaron

Stars of the week

Stars of the week are children who have tried  really hard
with their learning or gone out of their way to show our
school values of: hope, perseverence, courage, love,
friendship and forgiveness. They will come home today
with a badge to celebrate - they can keep this.


